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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
LEVI G. McCATHERN, II TO REPRESENT CHRIS BROWN  

IN SUIT ARISING FROM DICKIES ARENA INCIDENT 
 
McCathern PLLC and Levi G. McCathern, II have been retained as legal counsel for Chris Brown 
in a civil lawsuit filed on Monday, July 22, 2024, in Harris County District Court. The lawsuit 
pertains to an alleged altercation that occurred following Brown’s performance during his “11:11” 
tour on Saturday, July 20, 2024, at Dickies Arena in Fort Worth. 
 
In a statement, Brown's attorney Levi G. McCathern, II raised the question: “Why were these 
individuals even backstage anywhere near Chris’ dressing room? Their sole purpose was to 
provoke him and his team, and to build a record for a lawsuit. 
 
Most of us are not pop stars, so the only place we have to dress is our home; our personal space. 
Imagine what reaction YOU would have if someone invaded YOUR personal space with the 
singular goal of provoking difficulties? Even in this challenging circumstance, Chris never initiated 
physical contact with anyone.” 
 
The conflict began when plaintiff Charles Bush, a Dallas personal injury attorney, along with his 
entourage of uninvited guests, approached Chris Brown and began provoking a reaction. 
McCathern added, “These individuals had a clear agenda when they approached Chris. They were 
seeking trouble and are directly responsible for the situation that ensued.” 
 
Bush subsequently engaged Houston attorney Tony Buzbee, who filed the 50-page lawsuit on 
behalf of Bush and his group virtually the next day. McCathern concluded, “Chris was unjustly 
targeted in this incident. These individuals saw him as an opportunity for financial gain and should 
never have been permitted backstage in the first place. The whole episode was clearly a set up.” 
 
For media inquiries, please contact Garrett McGrew, Vice President of Marketing, McCathern Law 
Firm, at 918.261.5857 or at gmcgrew@mccathernlaw.com. 
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